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To: Jon Laria, Chair, Maryland Sustainable Growth Commission 

Maryland Sustainable Growth Commissioners 

From: Gerrit Knaap, PlanMaryland Workgroup Chair 

Subject: Status Report on PlanMaryland Workgroup 

As reported in November, the Maryland Sustainable Growth Commission PlanMaryland 

Workgroup met with representatives from seven state agencies to discuss each department’s 

progress on its PlanMaryland implementation strategies.  Due to budget preparations for this 

year’s General Assembly, we have not able to schedule a meeting with the Department of Budget 

and Management to discuss their PlanMaryland Implementation Strategies, and particular the use 

of the PlanMaryland Map in the capital budget review process. 

The Workgroup members agreed that no additional State agency meetings should be scheduled 

until the Workgroup drafts a PlanMaryland Progress Assessment Report (PAR) that 

summarizing its observations regarding the first set of State agency Implementation Strategies.  

The Workgroup Chair and MDP staff will be meeting in January and February to prepare the 

PlanMaryland PAR outline, which will be circulated to the Workgroup, before the report is 

drafted. 

 


